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Tuesday 10th December  

 
Important messages 

Booster groups beginning in Spring Term 

 

Thank you for your continued support with your children’s learning this half term. The 

children have worked incredibly hard and are making fantastic progress! As we are coming 

towards the end of a busy term, we have decided to cancel booster sessions for next week 

for the children’s well-being. Apologies in advance if this causes any inconvenience.  

 

On Friday 20th December, there will be new booster registers on Arbor so please do check 

this to see if your child/ren has been added. These could be different from this term so 

please check carefully. You will need to agree to registering your child so that we can mark 

these children present when completing registers. We do want to accommodate as many 

children as possible, as we have done this term, so we apologise in advance if we cannot 

accommodate everyone.  

 

Have a lovely Christmas break when it arrives and we look forward to welcoming the children 

back in the New Year.  

 

Yours faithfully, 

 

The year 6 team 
 

 

 

 

  


